
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NGWATHE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY PUBLIC NOTICE: 2021 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given In terms of Section 34(1) of Local Government Municipal Budget and 
Reporting Regulations, 2009 reads together with Section 21(a) of the Local Finance 
Government: Municipal Systems Act, No 32 of 2000, Mid-Year Budget Performance 
Assessment Report of Ngwathe Local Municipality has been approved by Council on the 28th 
January 2021. 

The copies of the approved Mid-Year Budget Performance Assessment Report are available 
for public inspection on the Municipality website: www.ngwathe.fs.gov.za , from Monday, the 
01st February 2021 

 

For more information, please contact:   
 

Office of the Chief Financial Officer  
Tel: 056 816 2700 
During office hours from 07H45 to 16H30 Monday to Friday 
  
Or  
 

Email: cfoadmin@ngwathe.co.za, 
cfo@ngwathe.co.za 

 
 

Tel: 056 816 2700 
 
 

BW KANNEMEYER 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

APPROVAL  

OF  

MID -YEAR BUDGET PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT REPORT  

31 DECEMBER 2020 
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